
 

1 
 

    Facilities Planning Committee 
April 17, 2024 

Via Teams 
Attendees:      Sal Cintorino, Chief Operations Officer 
 Dr. Kim Kostelis, Provost 
 Dr. Frederic Latour, Faculty Senate President 

Dr. George Claffey, Chief Information Officer 
Dr. Kellie Byrd Danso, Vice President of Student Affairs 
Lisa Bucher, Chief Budget and Compliance Officer 
Chris Wethje, Chief Human Resources Officer 
Amy Kullgren, UPBC 
J. Dahn, Provost Office 
Hank Altman, University Architect 
Stacey Votto, University Counsel 

Library  
• Project ongoing moves at end of summer 
• Substantial completion for course scheduling 
• Media Center Refresh-Phase II RFP review 

 
Davidson Hall  

• Construction continues in Academic Affairs. completion June 24/University Counsel to move to existing 
Provost Office 
 

Copernicus Hall  
• Lab improvements in rooms 324 and 406 this summer 

 
Maria Sanford 

• Cybersecurity project has been fast tracked for completion prior to the start of the academic year 
• Program will allow for simulation, debriefing, redo and applied learning 
• We are on the cutting edge with Cybersecurity and AI projects 

 
Other 

• Student complaints about no air conditioning in Vance (larger project and discussion).  Window project 
and create a plant to develop space to accommodate future units (similar to hotel) 

• Former Achieve space at Student Center (request by SUBOG for swing space and small programming) 
• 175th events 

 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Rene Karas 


